26 March 2020

Mr David Watt

Via email: |

Dear Mr Watt
Vickery Extension Project

Thank you for your letter, dated 16 March 2020, in relation to the Vickery Extension
Project.

As previously advised, this state significant development application is currently with
the Department of Planning, Industry & Environment undergoing a final whole-of-
government assessment.

We will keep your correspondence on file to be considered when the Project comes
back to the Commission for determination.

Yours sincerely

Sam McLean
Executive Director
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